

Belgrade, 21/06/2021

Dear students,

After careful review of VI year students' formal and informal requests regarding the tuition fee for the 12th semester, thorough consideration of all factors involved, and in accordance with the decision of the Dean's Board the following decisions have been made:

- there will be no tuition fee reduction for the 12th semester,
- the payment is not a requirement for the index signature and semester verification (overa semestra) however, it is a requirement for obtaining a final diploma,
- the final tuition fee of 3.500,00 euros may be paid in three instalments: by 15 July, 15th of August and 15th of September.

With kind regards,

Prof. dr Biljana Mihaljević, Vice-Dean Coordination Body of Studies in English language

dr Subotića 8 POB 497 11000 Belgrade Republic Serbia

Telephone: (011) 3636-300 Telefax: (011) 2684-053 www.med.bg.ac.rs mf.bg@med.bg.ac.rs